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MINUTES OF THE TOWN OF BARNES ROADS AND RIGHT OF WAY COMMITTEE
January 7, 2025



Members present were Jeff Jordheim, Doug Westerberg, Jack Gribble, Mark Holm 
Meeting called to order at 6:31pm, quorum established by roll call
Motion to approve minutes of 11/2/2024 passed (Holm/Westerberg), no changes
There was no public comment.

Committee roster and chair
RROW is pleased to welcome Jack Gribble as a voting committee member. Concurrently, we wish to thank Greg Martin for his many past years of service to the committee and community.
We expect to appoint a new chair to the committee by February’s meeting.

Road rating and evaluation
Evaluation of roads for repair and maintenance may depend on many factors:  width, traffic count, residences on the road, surface type, surface condition, improved vs unimproved, ditches, shoulders, shoulder width and surface, PASER rating, and more.  Committee will endeavor to develop a transparent, unbiased, objective, and accountable system to identify and prioritize township roads for attention.

Mulligan Creek Road
Logging activity has ceased for the season. Only grading of the road is required currently.

Moore Road intersection
Work by Cedar and Olson will be delayed until spring.  Anticipated funding by LRIP will be 50/50 county township split.

George Lake Road
Will be a 2026 project, dependant on repair of large potholes and dips.  Discussion reviewed hot mix vs cold mix options.   

Adjourn
Motion to adjourn (Gribble/Westerberg) passed unanimously.  Meeting adjourned 8:13pm.


Respectfully submitted Mark Holm, recorder

Next meeting Tuesday, February 4, 2025, 6:30pm, town garage


image1.jpeg
}

a ]
TOWN OF BARNES




